Participation in Training Seminar for
TAIs Mandatory

Now that TAs are involved in many classes, the
role and abillity of TAs hold the key to creating
high-quality classes.

This time, we will hold a TA training seminar with
the aim of deepening understanding of the role
of TAs as an educator, basic mental attitude, and
support for scoring reports.

This workshop is necessary for teaching
assistants, so graduate students aiming
to become TAs should definitely take it.

Even students who have attended in the past,
we encouraged to take the course every year.
In addition, we are looking forward to a wide
range of participation, including newly hired
teachers and teachers who use TAs in their
classes.
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Streaming
Start via
“manaba” *

B To attend, you must sign up for the “Office365 EES Benefits”.

Authentication System ID and password, and prepare accordingly.
https://www.cc.tsukuba.ac jp/wp_e/remote—lecture—students/

manaba registration key : 2279026

B If you are undergraduate students and are to work as TAs after April, please take the training
seminar after entering the graduate school, not during your undergraduate enrollment.

New students, in particular, should read the “Online Class Guidance” after obtaining a Unified

Contact: Division of Education Reform Support Tel: 029-853-2259 E—mail: gm.kkikakugrp@un.tsukuba.ac.jp
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